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ILLINOIS HEATLH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

September 30, 2020 
 
TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Kathleen Kinsella, President 
OSF Healthcare Little Company of Mary Medical Center 
2800 95th Street 
Evergreen Park, Illinois 60805 
 
RE: Discontinuation of a Category of Service, Health Facilities Planning Act--Part 1130 

Exemption Completeness 
Exemption #: E-041-20 – OSF Little Company of Mary Medical Center – 
Discontinuation of a 24-bed Acute Mental Illness Category of Service 
 

Dear Ms. Kinsella: 
 
On September 28, 2020, the State Board received your letter completing the discontinuation of the 
24-bed acute mental illness category of service at OSF Little Company of Mary Medical Center, 
2800 95th Street, Evergreen Park, Illinois. No further action is required by the exemption holder as 
it relates to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.     
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
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